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To:
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T MATULA <tmatula2@verizon.net>
Friday, January 22, 2010 3:47 PM
secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
Regulation of Retail Forex

I am sending this message in regard to RIN 3038-AC61. I strongly believe that I should be given the
freedom to choose the appropriate amount of leverage for my individual trading style and risk tolerance.
I do not agree that the amount of leverage that I can employ should be limited. Thank you for your
consideration.


